 2025 Spring Sale “Cash for Camp” Information

The spring fundraiser is intended to help units and Scouts raise funds for program and adventure needs.  It is also a critical part of helping the Council meet its financial needs in providing a quality program for your Scouts. 
This program is supplemental to the Annual Council Fall Popcorn Sale.  It is designed to help families pay for summer camp, pay dues, program fees, new uniforms, and Scouting equipment needs.  It can help pay for High Adventure treks or national level events such as NOAC or Jamboree. The money should be used to directly benefit the Scouts who participate in the sale.

Central Minnesota Council has teamed up with *Wrazidlo’s Old World Meats, Inc. and **Coborn’s, Inc.

 *Wrazidlo’s is based in Duluth and makes flavor-filled meat sticks.  The meat sticks are wood smoked with no fillers and are high in protein and low in fat.  The meat sticks are a shelf stable snack stick and have a 13-month shelf life with no refrigeration required.  Each stick is 1 oz. individually wrapped, packaged 20 sticks per caddy, with a case containing 12 caddies.  The meat sticks are sold by the caddy to the units.  The individual meat sticks are sold for $2 or $40 per caddy. Caddies must contain one flavor each. 35% of the meat stick sales will go back to the Scouts.

Flavors include BBQ, Buffalo, Dill Pickle, Hot, Original, Bloody Mary, Pepperoni, Teriyaki

**Coborn’s component is a coupon book which features over $100 worth of savings on purchases in any of their stores.  The books retail for $20: the units pay $8 per book, and Scouts earn $12 for each one sold. 
Books must be ordered in packs of 10.

Selling Point: Each book contains 1 coupon for $10 of a $100 purchase 
and 2 coupons for $5 off a $50 purchase!

Timeline

February 2025 Roundtables ………..…......Spring Sale Discussions/Planning
March 2025 Roundtables……………..….. Q and A Sessions regarding procedures and incentives
March 17, 2025………..…………………..Product Orders due to the Scout Office
March 31, 2025 …….…………..…………Product Orders picked up by Units
April 25, 2025……………………………..1st Product Order Returns
April 25, 2025…………………….………..2nd Product Order due at the Scout Office
May 6, 2025………………………………..2nd Product Order picked up by Units
June 10, 2025 ..…….……………….……...Unsold (unopened) caddies and books returned to Scout Office
June 17, 2025 ……………….….……….…Payment due to Scout Office

To register for the 2025 Spring Fundraiser email mary.herlick@scouting.org with your Unit#, Contact’s First and Last name, cell phone number and email address.  Place an order by March 17th for Meat Stick Caddies and Coupon Books.  Order forms can be emailed to mary.herlick@scouting.org or dropped off at the Scout Office in Sartell.  March 31st all meat sticks and coupon books are picked up by units and the sale begins.

The sale is divided into two sessions.  Units can participate in the first or second session or both.  By June 10th the units will need to return unopened caddies to the Scout Office.

An invoice will be emailed on June 12th for product that has not been returned.  Payment will be due to the Scout office on June 17th.
